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SUNSHINE COAST REGIONAL DISTRICT 
 

Question and Answers #1 
Request for Proposal No. 2461305 

 Heat Pump Replacement  
 

Date: April 19, 2024 
Item No. 1  
Question: Is the Regional District looking for equivalent replacement Heat Pumps? 
Answer: Yes, the new Heat Pumps should be a like-for-like replacement. 
Item No. 2 
Question: How can the Heat Pumps be moved to and from the site? 
Answer: There is a floor hatch that opens on the main floor. 
Item No. 3 
Question: What is the project schedule? Is the Regional District looking for the Heat Pumps to be replaced 
in stages? 
Answer: Ideally, this could be completed during our scheduled shut down (five weeks starting May 28th). 
However, this work does not need to be performed during the scheduled shut down. The Heat Pump 
replacement does not need to be done in stages. The RFP has a validity period of 90 days after the closing 
period and we anticipate that it will take one to one and a half months after the closing date before work can 
commence, Regional District will have to draft a report to our board recommending a contract prior to the 
contract being signed.  
Item No. 4 
Question: Is the Regional District able to supply part numbers for the pumps?  
Answer: Yes, 
Item No. 5 
Question: Is there a form of DDC control? 
Answer: Yes 
Item No. 6 
Question: Are the actuators to be replaced? 
Answer: We think they are all fine.  
Item No. 7 
Question: Is there a control centre for all the pumps? 
Answer: Yes, they all talk to a control panel on site.  
Item No. 5 
Question: Does the budget include all the subcontractors (e.g. HVAC, electrical, etc.)? 
Answer: Yes 
 


